
 
New! IGTM Regional Meetings 

 

The aim of the International Society for the Study of Medieval Theology (IGTM) is to 

promote research and scholarly exchange in the field of medieval theology. The Society is 

international, interdenominational, and interdisciplinary. Archa Verbi is our annual jour-

nal, and conference proceedings, editions, and monographs are published in our Archa 

Verbi Subsidia series. All scholars who are interested in medieval theology are invited to 

become a member or seek cooperation with the IGTM. 

 

The IGTM supports local and Regional Meetings for all those interested in medieval the-

ology, whether (doctoral) students, junior scholars, or senior scholars. These can be Work-

shops, Reading Groups (e.g., for source reading under the guidance of an expert), or Ex-

change Forums for early career scholars. The goal is twofold: on the one hand, interested 

students and young scholars are brought together with established medievalists. At such 

(regular) meetings medieval sources, topics or research questions can be discussed. In this 

way, researchers can receive valuable feedback in informal settings and interest in research 

into medieval theology can be awakened and promoted. On the other hand, Regional Mee-

tings also serve to connect members of the IGTM in a certain region with local Faculties 

and Institutions. Together with our Annual Conference, Archa Verbi yearbook and series, 

and Virtual Winter Lecture, these meetings will contribute to the relevance and vitality of 

our Society as well as the field of  Medieval Theology as a whole. 

 

A first Regional Meeting is now planned in the Netherlands: On 21 June 2023, a Work-

shop for PhD students and young scholars will take place in Utrecht on the topic: “Rules, 

Regulations, and Regimes in Medieval Religion.” Workshop participants can also partici-

pate in the Third Annual Franciscan Connections Virtual Conference on “Rules, Regula-

tions, and Regimes in Franciscan Spirituality” on 22 and 23 June 2023 (see: www.francis-

canconnections.com).  

 

If you have an idea for a Regional Meeting in your region, feel free to contact us: 

info@medievaltheology.org. We will forward the invitation to IGTM members from your 

specific region as well as advertise the Regional Meeting on our homepage: www.medie-

valtheology.org. 

 

   

 

 

 


